
Kiveton Park Primary Care Patient Participation Group 
Wednesday 17th October 2018  

Attendees: Keith Emsden, Alicia Higgins, Barry Winterbottom, Jean Hirst, Sandra 

Williams, Marsha Raynes, Dr Tooth 

Apologies: Helen Greer-Waring 

 

1. Welcome and Apologies  

Keith welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

2. Minutes of September Meeting and Approval  

The minutes of the September meeting were approved.  

3. Any Matters Arising 

No matters arising.  

4. Guest speaker – Dr Tooth – when is an illness not an illness? 

Dr Tooth gave a presentation about different risk factors and how all the risk factors add 

up to the overall risk. So therefore by reducing a risk factor reduces overall risk. For 

example, having a high blood pressure isn’t an illness but just a risk factor that can 

cause an illness.  

5. Treasurer's Report  

There is still £872.31 in the bank account. Also we have looked at moving bank 

accounts but this is going to be sorted and the group will be updated.  

6. Vice Chair/ Secretary’s Report  

re was no report. 

7. News from the Surgery 

The flu jab is this saturday from 9am.  

8. CRY 50/50  

An update will be given at the November meeting.  

9. Any Other Buisness  

No other buisness.  

10. Date of next meeting – Wednesday 21st November 2018  

The meeting closed at 6:45pm. 
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